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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY CONMISSION
WASHINGTON, D €. 20553
June 7, 1979
Mr. S. A, King i

§ Watson Street

Wilston Heights Q. 4051

Brisbane, Australia
4000

Dear Mr. King:

Your recent suggestion to the American Consul to help
improve conditions at Three Mile Island Nuclear Station
Unit 2 was referred to this agency. Your suggestion was
one of many which have been considered for possible
application at the plant.

In addition, the efforts of a very large number of people
in the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, the State of
Pennsylvania, other Federal and State agencies and
industry organizations have been applied at the plant.
These efforts have been successful in assuring the
continued cooling of the reactor core.

On behalf of the entire Nuclear Regulatory Commission
staff, I want to express my appreciation for your
interest and contribution.

Sincerely,
11514;%y4~=5:>¢>4??? éﬂ::;;gl<:~.

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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. Grisbane, Australia
4000

April 4, 1979 )

Mr. S.A. King
5 Watson Street
Wilsten Heights Q. 4051

Dear Mr, King:

Thank you for your letter sugaesting a method of eliminating
radfoactive gas from the Three Mile Island Muclear Power
Station. Ve are forwarding it to the U.S. Atomic Energy
Cormission.

Your interest and concern are greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Tromas E. Cumaings
Anerican Consul

« C.C. USAEC
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